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Published – 09/09/2022  
Weekly Communication Roundup 
 
School Calendar here – Don’t miss out! 
 
School Photographs – Monday 12th and 
Tuesday 13th September 
Harvest Festival – Wednesday 21st September 
Meet the teacher –  

Year 3 – Monday 12th September 

Year 4 - Tuesday 13th September 

Year 5 – Friday 16th September 

Year 6 – Thursday 15th September 

 

 

 
And, nobody has the time to search for letters 
they think they might have missed and are 
experiencing understandable parent anxiety of 
the consequences of missing important 
communications.  
 
We hope the very clear links and organisation 
below will ensure you are able to find any 
school communication quickly and easily. 
 
You may find the current and all previous 
newsletters for this academic year for 
reference on our website – 
Chesswood Junior School - Latest 
Correspondence 
 
Newsletter from previous academic years may 
be found at –  
Chesswood Junior School - Previous 
Academic Year Newsletters 
 
You may find all current term correspondence 
for the whole school –  
Chesswood Junior School - Current Academic 
Year Correspondence  
 
Current and previous correspondence for 
specific year groups 
Year 3 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 3 
Year 4 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 4 
Year 5 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 5 
Year 6 - Chesswood Junior School - Year 6 
Assembly information - click here 
 

CHESSWOOD 

JUNIOR SCHOOL News 
Information 

Do you have a concern? 

We hope you and your child have a great 

school experience. However, if you hold a 

concern about an experience at Chesswood 

Junior School, please share it with us. We 

always try to provide the best school 

experience we can for all members of the 

school community and we are interested to 

know where we can make improvements, 

small or large. Please use this email to share 

a concern: concern@chesswood.w-

sussex.sch.uk We will always respond within 

5 working days and often much quicker than 

that. You may also tag specific individual 

professionals but we would ask that the 

concern@ email address is always used to 

ensure senior leaders are kept well informed 

of experiences for children and families.  

Keeping up to speed 

We are very aware both professionally and 

personally how hard it is to keep up with 

communications from school and from 

everywhere else for that matter.  

 

 

../Calendars/Calendar%2012th%20September%20-%2014th%20October.docx
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Latest+Correspondence&pid=1132
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Latest+Correspondence&pid=1132
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Previous+Academic+Year+Newsletters&pid=1007
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Previous+Academic+Year+Newsletters&pid=1007
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Current+Accademic+Year+Correspondence&pid=1385
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Current+Accademic+Year+Correspondence&pid=1385
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+3&pid=1386
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+4&pid=1387
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+5&pid=1388
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+6&pid=1389
https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=People%2C+places+and+events+Assemblies&pid=1450
mailto:concern@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk
mailto:concern@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk
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Meet the Teacher 

There will be an opportunity for parents to meet 

their child’s new teacher again and learn more 

information about the year ahead.  The meeting 

will begin shortly after the end of the school 

day, once children whose parents aren’t 

attending have been collected.  The session will 

last approximately 30 minutes including details 

regarding time tabling, the year group 

curriculum, homework and the opportunities to 

speak to your child’s teacher should you have 

any questions or require further information.  If 

you are unable to attend and would like a copy 

of the information shared at the meeting, please 

speak to your child’s teacher and this will be 

sent to you next week.  We look forward to 

seeing you. 

School Photographs  

Please note that individual school photographs 

for all children will be taking place on Monday 

12th September.  Sibling photographs will be on 

Tuesday 13th September.  As a result of this, all 

children will need to wear their full school 

uniform on Monday.  They will do PE in their 

school uniform and will not need to change into 

their PE kit for the session.  Children who have 

a sibling in school should also wear their 

uniform on Tuesday.  Should you have any 

questions, please speak with a member of the 

admin team either by visiting reception, calling 

01903 204141 or emailing 

office@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk. 

 

Pupils Birthdays  

We will continue to celebrate pupils birthdays 

with a card from the whole school PLUS the 

added bonus of your child  being able to wear 

their own choice of clothes on their special day. 

If your child’s birthday falls on the weekend, or 

during the holiday period please choose the most 

appropriate day for them to have their non 

uniform day. 

 

 

 

Sports News 

PE Timetable 

Day Morning  Afternoon 

Monday All Y3 
Classes  

6AH 

All Y4 
Classes  

Tuesday  All Y3 
Classes  

Wednesday 6SJ 6NS, 6NB, 
6PO, 6RW 

Thursday All Y4 
Classes 

All Y5 
Classes 

Friday All Y5 
Classes 

All Y6 
Classes  

 

A Reminder that on PE days all long hair 

(shoulder length or longer) must be tied up 

and away from the face. All jewellery 

(earrings/necklaces/watches) should be 

removed before lessons for safety reasons. 

If earring have been recently pierced 

(within the last 6 weeks) they must be 

covered by tape or plasters. If your child is 

unable to take earrings out independently, 

please remove them at home before 

school on PE days.  

Music 

 

https://www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Peripatetic+Teaching&pid=1117
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Family Information and Community    

Support 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 

Please be aware that the Summer Reading 

Challenge closes on Saturday 10th 

September 

 

 

 

 

https://www.ritesforgirls.com/girls-net/
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/news/general/gadgeteers-intro
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Charity Fund Raising 

Over the summer holidays Lola raised money 

for the Princess Trust by having her hair cut 

and donating her hair. Lola raised £267.00, 

well done Lola. 
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